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I strongly support this effort to ensure quality care for our elders.   People who hire 

these important workers need them to be well trained and accountable.   They also 

need to be fairly paid, to reduce turnover.   The State of Oregon has been lacking in 

strong oversight and control.  

Please do not cave in to arguments from administrators of organizations who want to 

limit patients’ powers and rights.   Trade groups do NOT always represent the best 

interests of the patients they serve.   


